
   

 

 

Coquille Indian Housing Authority 
 

2678 Mexeye Loop  •  Coos Bay, OR  97420 

 

(541) 888-6501 • (800) 988-6501 • FAX (541) 888-8266 

Interested in serving on the CIHA Board of Commissioners? 
 
The Coquille Indian Housing Authority (CIHA) is a component unit of the Coquille Indian Tribe 
funded by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development.  The purpose of the 
Authority is to provide affordable housing opportunities to eligible low-income Tribal members 
and other Native Americans 
 
CIHA is governed by a seven-member Board of Commissioners appointed by the Tribal Council.  
The Board oversees the activities of the Housing Authority in compliance with CITC Chapter 130 
and applicable Federal law.  Commissioners serve staggered, three-year terms and receive a 
modest monthly stipend.  Appointments to the Board are made in April of each year. 
 
Application materials are available online at www.coquilleiha.org; at the Housing Authority 
office located at 2678 Mexeye Loop, Coos Bay, OR 97420; or, by calling CIHA at (541) 888-6501 
or toll free at (800) 988-6501.  Applications received by 1:00 p.m., Wednesday, June 13, 2018 
will be considered for appointment in July 2018. 
 
All persons selected must pass a criminal background investigation and comply with minimum 
standards of character.  Please refer to the Commissioner position description for details. 
 
Completed applications may be submitted to: 
 
Coquille Indian Housing Authority 
Attn. Anne Cook, Executive Director 
2678 Mexeye Loop 
Coos Bay, OR  97420 
Fax (541) 888-8266 
annecook@coquilleiha.org 
 
Questions may be directed to Anne Cook at (541) 888-6501, toll free (800) 988-6501, or 
annecook@coquilleiha.org. 
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